Sunbury,

Rondebosch,

9th Feb., 1932.

Dear Mr. Shepherd,

I am glad to be able to send you the agreement regarding Don Jadu duly signed by Mr. Mqayi, and hope that, with this difficulty out of the way, it may be possible to consider the publication of his Life of Elijah Makiwane, which ought to be issued from Lovedale, if possible. And I for one do want to see published the life of a man I admired and loved so truly as I admired and loved "Adji", as I called him in my childhood days.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

W. G. Bennie